PRESS RELEASE
 

Today the Appeals Court of Alberta again granted “Leave to Appeal” against the Alberta Energy Utilities Board’s (EUB) and in doing so added to the court’s Decision of June 8, 2007

The court’s decision combines numerous grievances associated with two separate EUB hearings into one appeal. The Lavesta Area Group is please with Justice O’Brien’s decision to combine the appeal from the Red Deer hearings last August with the leave to appeal granted today.

Combining the appeals is in the best interest of the court and it more accommodating for the landowners opposed to the transmission lines. No date has been set for the appeal; however the EUB is continuing the current hearings in Rimbey under a storm cloud of controversy because they admitted to hiring private investigators to monitor landowners and lawyers opposed to the transmission line.

Landowners intend to bring legal action against the EUB for spying on them and intruding in on solicitor client privilege. The decision today will dictate the strategy landowners will employ in their pursuit of legal action against the EUB.

For more information call Joe Anglin (403) 843-3279
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